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Mark your calendars! Fall Festival is this
Saturday, October 28, at NWMHS. We
hope you and your family join us to
celebrate as a community. There will be
games and Happy Halls for little ones
and Haunted Halls and a Free Throw
Contest for the older students. We will
also have Class Baskets and Class
Projects entered in our Live Auction!
THANK YOU for your donations and
support to assemble the baskets.
Please watch Facebook for previews of
the auction items.


